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NJC Pay – Committee agrees to accept offer 
 
 

The NJC Committee met today to consider the latest position on NJC pay.  The 
Committee noted that several regions had now reported that they did not feel 
they could mobilise sufficient sustained industrial action. 
 
In the light of this changed position, the Committee agreed to withdraw the 
request for a formal industrial action ballot previously submitted to UNISON’s 
Industrial Action Committee. 
 
In doing so, the Committee recognised that the effect of this is to accept the 
Local Government Association (LGA’s) pay offer for 2016/18. 
 


